Sanctuary Blessed Life: Let's meet together again via Zoom on March 16th

Dorit Smith February 18, 2019



Dear Candidates, Parents and Advocates:

Let's meet together again via Zoom on March 16th at 1 PM Eastern time to share candidate information, ask questions, get answers, and ask for God's guidance as we work to find matches for our candidates, young and older.

I will send you the zoom call information about 30 min before on March 16th, plus a reminder a few days before. Please reply to this message with your email and name, age, gender, and country of the candidate if you want to be on the call.

Hope to see you there!

Love,

Dorit Smith (<u>doritsmith7@ gmail,com</u>), Rosemary Yokoi, and Lisa Cowan